

# Notes from the PREP Office

**December 19, 2016** 

www.mmredeemer.org/prep/

"To Jesus through Mary."

## Attachments this week:

\*None

### Sacraments:

First Holy Communion: We are continuing to



accept applications. Space is available at ALL Masses at this time. Remember: You will be notified ONLY if we cannot honor the Mass

you request!

#### Dates to Remember:

- Thursday, January 19, 2017: Parents Meeting,
  7:00PM in the church.
- Sunday, January 22, 2017: Presentation Mass, 12:30 PM.
- <u>Saturday</u>, <u>February 4</u>, <u>2017</u>: FHC Retreat, 9:00 11:00AM in the school.

**Tenance:** First Penance for our second graders will be held **February 21st and 22nd, 2017.** The children will receive with their PREP class at the normal PREP time.



Confirmation: Confirmation dates are Friday,

April 28, 2017 and Saturday, April 29, 2017. All applications MUST be accompanied by the *sponsor's certificate of eligibility*.

#### **Dates to Remember:**

• Saturday, March 25, 2017: Confirmation Student Retreat. All Confirmation students will attend the retreat from 9:00am – 1:00pm. Please be aware that this date has been changed!!

## Works of Mercy Update:

What a wonderful group of students and families we have! We collected over 405 books, 34 hats, 35 gloves, and 5 scarves!! God's glory shines through MMR PREP!!

A special thank you to Mrs. Mulicka's class and Mrs. Coleman for their help!



That's all the news that's fit to print this week! On behalf Nancy, our catechists and aides, and I, the PREP office would like to wish you and your families the MERRIEST OF CHRISTMASES and Peace and Joy in the New Year!

May God abundantly bless you!

